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Welcome to August issue of Snapshots! We’ve just completed a very useful and rewarding
series of meetings under the Pacific Platform for DRM 2010. This year the Platform consisted of
the 16th Regional Disaster Managers Meeting (which took the form of a professional
development workshop for the disaster managers) and the 5th Annual Meeting of the Pacific
DRM Partnership Network. Many of the participants to both meetings expressed their gratitude
and satisfaction with the opportunity to exchange ideas and to learn of the many happenings in
DRM around the Pacific as well as globally.

  

Presentations from partner organisations from the Caribbean added to the rich diversity of the
exchanges that took place.

  

One of the important parts of the meeting was the opportunity afforded to SOPAC to share its
Strategic Plan with regional disaster managers. We look forward to their feedback to value add
to the current draft. This will be presented to the SOPAC Governing Council for endorsement in
October 2010.

  

I hope you enjoy this edition .

  

Mosese Sikivou
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http://www.pacificdisaster.net/pdnadmin/data/original/SOPAC_201008_Snapshot61.pdf

